
                           EDUCATIONAL ENVIROMNETAL SEMINAR  

                           SATURDAY, APRIL 30
TH

, 10:30 AM TO NOON 

 

Everyone is invited to an Educational Environmental Seminar and Workshop on Saturday 

morning, April, 30
th

, from 10:30 am to noon at the Wildcat Creek Volunteer Fire Department.  

This event is being sponsored by the LBCA and will have representatives from the LBCA, 

Georgia Power Company, The Lake Burton Club, TRWC, and Save Georgia Hemlocks as part of 

the program. 

 

The program will consist of brief presentations from each of the represented organizations about 

environmental issues that we should all take interest in as we head into another summer season.  

After the presentations there will be time for an open forum where the audience can ask 

questions to allow for further elaboration from the panel on any specific areas of concern. 

 

This will be a great opportunity for all of us to learn what some of the current environmental 

issues in our watershed are, how they are being addressed, and how we as individuals might be 

better stewards of our environment. 

 

Please mark your calendars and try to join us for a cup of coffee and a very informative exchange 

of information. 

 

Hope to see you there, 

 

Bill Russell 

LBCA Water Quality Chair 

TRWC Water Management Task Force Leader 

Email:  bruss5210@bellsouth.net 


